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Date:  August 29, 2014 
 
To:  Radioactive Material Licensees 
 
From:  Radioactive Materials Unit 
 
Subject: Change in License Number to Include Amendment Number  
 
 

Informational Notice 2014-01 
 
The Minnesota Department of Health (MDH) is issuing this Information Notice (IN) alerting 
licensees to a change in the license number for their radioactive materials license.   
 
Summary of the Issue: 
 
MDH is changing the license numbering system to clarify the most current amendment to the 
license. Many licensees have experienced problems with other jurisdictions, including the 
Nuclear Regulatory Commission, unable to determine the most current license based on the 
MDH numbering system.  
 
New license numbers will be listed as a facility number, 1XXX-XX, and a separate amendment 
number, XX. All licensees subject to increased security measures will receive a revised license 
reflecting the new number within 30 days of this IN. Other licensees will receive license number 
changes at the time of the next amendment or renewal.   
 
Recommended Action: No action is required. 
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